
	 	

	 Serving businesses, job seekers and youth in Clark, Cowlitz and Wahkiakum counties. 

805 Broadway, Suite 412 | Vancouver, WA 98660                    www.workforcesw.org                 360.567.1070 

	

WIOA	Youth	RFP	Q&A	
January	17,	2017	

	
	
Question:	
As	a	consortium,	we	want	to	put	our	best	work	forward,	and	the	inability	to	meet	to	discuss	how	we	will	
work	together	to	leverage	our	strengths	and	resources	has	really	hampered	our	efforts.	We	have	made	
great	strides	as	we've	worked	together	to	create	this	joint	proposal	and	I	am	excited	about	the	
partnerships	that	are	being	strengthened.	
	
Is	there	any	way	an	extension	could	be	granted?	Even	two	more	days	would	allow	us	to	meet	to	finalize	
our	plans	and	have	time	to	finalize	the	proposal.	
	
Answer:			
WSW	supports	all	collaborative	efforts	to	put	forth	a	strong	and	unified	proposal.	We	appreciate	the	
amount	of	work	and	effort	that	has	gone	into	forming	your	consortium,	and	we	feel	that	it	is	crucial	to	
stick	to	the	predetermined	deadlines	in	order	to	provide	an	equal	opportunity	for	all	involved.			
	


